
Big Brothers and Big Sisters scheme 
From September to October 2023, the senior form students collaborated 
with the YMCA to organize activities for the Form 1 students. These 
activities included playing Nintendo Switch, tabletop games, mooncake 
making, and musical instrument experiences, aiming to provide 
opportunities for the F.1 students to bond with their mentors and help them 
adapt to campus life while strengthening friendships. In addition, the Big 
brothers and big sisters established a study group on October 18th, 2023, 
where they interacted and studied together with the juniors before the first-
term test day. On November 14th, 2023, the big brothers and big sisters 
together with F.1 students had a meal together, enjoying a pleasant time. 
 


